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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 

historic $1.4 billion for new and upgraded schools in regional NSW. This targeted investment in growing 

communities will ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 

We are upgrading Kingscliff Public School to provide new permanent learning spaces and core facilities 

to cater to the growing local community. 

Extended working hours 

To ensure that work at the Kingscliff Public School can be completed in a timely manner, we will be 
extending Saturday working hours until the end of July 2024.  

Saturday work hours have been extended to 7am to 3pm (previously 8am to 1pm) for the period 1 June 
to 27 July 2024 inclusive. 

There is no change to Monday to Friday working hours, which remain 7am to 6pm. No work will take 
place on Sundays or public holidays unless otherwise notified. 

The proposed work to be undertaken during the extended working hours, will be limited to fit-out and 
finishing (plastering, tiling, cabinetry), and commissioning of services only. 
 
The work will not include any high impact or high noise activities.  
 
Should any other works be necessary during this time, residents will be advised prior to it commencing. 

Further information 

If any safety or environmental concerns are noticed relating to this work, please 
contact the site manager as listed on the site notice boards on the perimeter 
fence. This is currently Mark Pettit on 0452 099 554. 

For any other queries or concerns about this project, you can contact School 
Infrastructure NSW during business hours on 1300 482 651 or via email at 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.gov.au.  
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